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MINISTRY OF PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION
AND JUSTICE

TIBOR NAVRACSICS

Minister
Mme Viviane Reding
Vice-President
European Commission

Brussels

Budapest, 28 June 2012

Dear Madame Vice-President,

Thank you very much for your letter of 27 June 2012 regarding the European Arrest Warrant
malfunction in the Francis Ciaran Tobin case, which plays between Ireland and Hungary ever

since 2004.

Your prompt reply shows once again your sincere commitment in placing the citizen at the
focus of your efforts.

Please let me assure you that all Hungarian authorities will be at your complete service for
facilitation and cooperation. Moreover, | guarantee you my full personal support and | would

be very glad to discuss this matter in person with you and my Irish counterpart.

Yours sincerely,
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